
Version 1.0 – June 2019 

 

Allestree Juniors Safeguarding policy 

 

The Football Association-FA are committed to ensuring all necessary steps are taken to protect from 

harm, children and young people who participate in grassroots Football. 

Allestree Juniors as a Football club are also committed to providing a safe environment for all of our 

members, young and old. All of our managers are DBS checked and assessed for suitability, this is 

updated as and when necessary.  

It is essential that everyone involved with the club is clear about their responsibility, individual and 

collective when working with children and young people. 

It is clear that working together and giving young people a voice makes a difference when it comes 

to having effective safeguards in Football. 

 

Allestree Juniors enforce the Football Associations Safeguarding Children Policy 

1. The children’s welfare is and must always be the paramount consideration. 

2. All children and young people have a right to be protected from abuse regardless of their age, 

gender, gender reassignment, sexual orientation, marital status, or civil partnership, racial origin, 

faith, ability, disability, pregnancy and maternity. 

3. All suspicions and allegations of abuse will be taken seriously and responded to swiftly and 

appropriately. 

4. Working in partnership with other organisations, young people and their parents/carers is 

essential. 

 

If you wish to report an incident this can be done via either of the club’s Child Welfare Officers 

(CWO) using the following numbers: 

 

Mr Chris Brandon   (Mobile – 07812 580504) 

Mrs Carly-Ann Dawkins  (Mobile – 07724 249343) 


